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Charter schools typically are not as diverse as public schools and generally 

underrepresent special education students in particular.  I recommend this bill 

provide for charter schools to participate in this program if and only if they 

demonstrate representative demographics to their chartering district. I would be in 

support of this bill if amended. 


